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Dr. Md. Sabur Khan, FrRsA
Chairman

Daffodil Group
Daffodil Tower 04, 102/1, Sukrabad, Mirpur Road, Dhanmondi, Dhaka-1207.

Su‘bject: Letter of thanks.

Dear Sir,
Greetings from Dhaka Stock Exchange Limited!

You are aware that DSE just completed "Conference on Capital Market of Bangladesh- Prospects and
Opportunities for the Corporate Entities " held at DSE on 21 December 2021.

DSE has organized the conference aiming to promote capital market and to create awareness among the
corporate entities about the prospects and opportunities of long-term financing through capital market. We

are extremely honored to have your active participation in the conference. Your prudent opinion and
suggestions have added value to the Conference. Please allow us to express our sincere thanks and gratitude

for extending your precious time for the Conference.

We firmly believe that this conference was a meaningful first step towards the long-term partnership
between DSE and your esteemed organization, and now we are looking forward to materializing the
prospects and opportunities in capital markets for mutual interests. As such, we would like to have a one-

to-one follow-up meeting with you to extend our best support and collaboration to assist and evaluate the
participation and involvement of your company in the capital market. We are always ready for subsequent

follow-up meeting with you at any suitable time and place.

We wish you a very happy new year and look forward to working together.

Best Regards,

Tarique Amin Bhuiyan
Managing Director
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